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Hello, 
 
I would like to voice my opposition to the currently proposed “assault weapons ban”. I have 15 years active in law 
enforcement in this state and a life long resident. This bill will solve nothing and create many an issue for law 
enforcement agencies in enforcing it.  
 
Brent Kuzman 
West Greenwich 


